Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Division of Building Construction
MSFM-16007040

STATE OF FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
DIVISION OF REAL ESTATE DEVELOPMENT AND MANAGEMENT
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES
ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING
December 6, 2016
The Department of Management Services (DMS), Division of Real Estate Development and Management, announces that professional services are required for the project listed below.
PROJECT NUMBER: MSFM-16007040
PROJECT NAME: Capitol Complex Switchgears and F-Sub Station Replacement
PROJECT LOCATION: Tallahassee, Florida
RESPONSE DUE DATE: January 9, 2017
ESTIMATED CONSTRUCTION BUDGET: Current funding is approximately $4,100,000.00 with additional funding contingent upon future appropriation by the Legislature.
Please visit the Department’s website: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu and click on “Search Advertisements” – “Division of Real Estate Development and Management” Look for “Opportunities for Design and Construction Firms” and click on link.
